
April 6, 2017

We are pleased to inform you that you have been registered to attend the 2017 Spring

Meetings and other related ancillary meetings of the the World Bank Group and the

International Monetary Fund, which will take place in Washington, D.C. from April 17

to 23, 2017.                           

You must present this confirmation letter to registration staff in order to receive your

Spring Meetings badge. You may either print this letter or have it readily available

on your mobile device before you arrive at the registration counter.

                                                                  Yours sincerely,

72-25086-8216

Dr. Sylvester Okere

United People for African Congress (UPAC)

United States

CSO


